
From:    
Sent: 25 August 2022 05:34 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: Berden Hall Farm (Pelham Solar) 
 
Application number on S62A/22/0006 (and UTT/22/2046/PINS) 
 
I am writing to object to the proposal by Statera to construct a solar farm on 177 acres of land at 
Berden Hall Farm. 
 
My name is [ Jane Thompson]  

 
 
The reason for my objection is as follows: we need some countryside left not only for our health but 
for wildlife too. 
 




